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Troups Road South upgrades complete 

Works to upgrade Troups Road South in Mount Cottrell are now complete resulting in 
a smoother, safer journey for residents and road users.  

The works were undertaken between Boundary Road and Greigs Road and included  
upgrades to drainage and driveway culverts, road widening and sealing the road 
surface.  

The project also saw the installation of new signage and line markings.  

Prior to the works on Troups Road South, the intersections at Greigs Road and 
Boundary Road were also upgraded to improve road safety.   

The project was fully funded through Council’s Capital Works Program. 

To find out more about Troups Road South or our other road projects, visit 
melton.vic.gov.au/roadworks 

Quotes attributable to City of Melton, Mayor Cr Steve Abboushi: 

“We would like to thank local residents and the community for their patience while we 
completed these much-needed road upgrades.” 

“These works have transformed a road that often turned muddy during wet weather, 
into a road that provides another option for vehicles to travel around our City and 
beyond.” 
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https://www.melton.vic.gov.au/Services/Building-Planning-Transport/Roads-and-traffic/Road-works-and-closures

